
Welcome to our Newsletter following
our March Trust Meeting. Wishing

you all a happy and safe Easter.
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Grounds & Maintenance

Fibre Installation

The new boundary fence is
looking Grand!  Big thanks to
Waiotoi Contracting. Hopefully
you have all had a chance to have
a stroll and go and see it.  Thanks
also to Graeme Brider for seeing
our projects through, making sure
our Village is in tip top condition

New Website

New website is LIVE!  You can check it out at 
 www.nrv.co.nz

Thank you to GFM Branding Solutions for an excellent
job. Highly recommend their work and service.

Farewell & Thanks Daylight Savings

We would like to say farewell to Mark Murray who
has resigned from the Trust.  We thank Mark for

his involvement and service to the Trust and wish
him all the best. No doubt we will still see you

around the Community. Thanks Mark!
 

Sunday 3rd April marks the end of Daylight
Savings, don't forget to put your clocks back one

hour! It is also a good time to test that all Fire
Alarms are working in your home. 

& Tsunami Siren Testing



The weather has still been very warm and the gardens so dry. Was lovely to
have some rain on Friday but certainly not enough

 
Our Happy Hour on Sunday 6th was another lovely afternoon with great

music provided by Irene, Phi, Dennie, and Peter (visitor from Pine Rd). The
quiz question was won by Saskia who decided to have another one, 

this time won by Colin.
 

St Patricks Day……..What a great crowd turning up to celebrate the day, 
a lot dressed up for the occasion, great company, Irish Jokes and laughter

followed by a sausage sizzle green jelly and ice cream. A few left to go 
dancing at the complex the ones that stayed back did their own dancing 

with Arlene (A friend) doing some great singing and Rory even on the dance
floor. Thanks to

all the helpers who cooked the food to cleaning up afterwards.
Winners for the night:

Door Prize - Marje
Best Dressed - Lady Trish
Best Dressed - Man Allen

Lucky Prize-  Kath
Best laughs and Jokes Alec

 
There is still no date on the Village Bowls Day, maybe next month we will

know.
 

Stay Safe everyone there is still a lot of covid out in the community.
 

KATH
 

Upcoming Events April
 

Happy Hour Sunday 3rd
Village Morning Tea Saturday 16th 10am

SOCIAL CLUB UPDATE


